

2B Newsletter Autumn 1

Staff in 2B

Miss Bell is the class teacher supported by Mrs Khatun.

Mrs Milligan teaches on a Thursday morning.

Welcome back to school.

Welcome back and we hope you enjoyed the Summer holidays.

This half term our topics are:

Where are we? and 321... BLAST OFF!

In **English** we are learning how to write a rags to riches story.

In **Mathematics** we will be learning about place value and how we can represent numbers in different ways. Alongside our times table practice.

In **Science**—we will be learning about how we look after our bodies.

Mornings in 2B

Please note that **school starts at 9am promptly.**

If you are late please take your child round to the office to register. The classroom door will open at 8.50am and will be closed by 9am.

If your child is ill and unable to attend school then please ring the office to inform us.

Reminders

Our PE days are Tuesday & Wednesday

Your child needs to bring in a T-shirt and shorts or juggers/leggings to change into.

Homework

work out on a This



Homeis given weekly Friday. must be complet-

ed and returned by the following Tuesday. Please support your child in completing their homework.

Labelling belongings

PLEASE ensure that ALL of your child's belongings have their name in them. Particularly hats, gloves, jumpers and cardigans.

Reading

Please return book bags **every day.** This gives your child the opportunity to change their book more frequently if they want to, I am very pleased to see so many children choosing new books often. If you want to come into class at the end of the day to choose a book with them you are very welcome to do so.

"Raving Reader Awards" **are awarded on Fridays** and each child is given a new reading book. To get a "Raving Reader Award" your child needs to have a comment written about their reading record, so please remember to let us know how your child is doing at home.

